
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I am delighted to announce that we will have our parent teacher consultation meetings for all 

Year 7 on the 16th of November, the evening begins at 4pm and finishes at 7pm. It has been 

such a strong start to the year and these meetings give you a chance to gain an insight into 

the progress your child has made in the curriculum. Students are booking appointments with 

their class teacher, using page 18. To allow transition between appointments pupils will 

leave 5 minutes between each consultation meeting. 

 

If you have any questions about the evening, please contact me andI will get back to you at 

our earliest convenience. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

  

Thomas Weedon 

Head of Year  

Greyfriars Catholic School  

www.greyfriarsoxford.org.uk  

Tel: 01865 749933 

Championing Every Student  

Knowledge | Care | Ambition  
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